
 
 

In the spirit of the Appalachian Service Project 
program, we would like to announce our upcoming 

food drive. 
 

Many families here in our own area are in need. 
Together we can help make a difference for our neighbors. 

 
                 Let’s Do This! 
A group of ASP participants will be 
collecting non-perishables on the following 
Sunday’s: 

Dec. 6, 13, & 20, 2020 
10AM - 12 Noon 

 
*Just drive in the parking lot (around the 

back of the Church,) pop your trunk, and we 
will remove the donations. 

 
Your donations will in turn be distributed to area pantries. 

 
High Demand Non-perishables: 

Canned vegetables (corn and green beans) 
Canned beans (black, red, and baked) 
Canned meats (tuna, chicken, spam, chili, 
corned beef hash) 
Canned fruit 
Pancake mix (the just add water) 
Syrup  
Cereal 

Oatmeal  
Cream of wheat 
Shelf stable milk 
Pasta 
Pasta sauce  
Soup 
Condiments 
Pickles 

 
Our SUMC family has always supported our ASP mission and we are grateful for you 
and the neighbors we help.    We thank you for your help! 


